

3 Aintree Circle, Belverdere, Harare.

+263 242 741 173/7

www.teamzim.org

Zimbabwe Olympic Committee

28 February 2023

Marisol Casado President World Triathlon

Dear President,

## RE: RECOGNITION OF TRIATHLON ZIMBABWE

This letter is issued on behalf of Zimbabwe Olympic Committee stating that Triathlon Zimbabwe is recognized as the National Governing Body for the sport of triathlon in Zimbabwe. Moreover, Triathlon Zimbabwe is currently an organization in good standing with the Zimbabwe Olympic Committee.

We would also like to provide you with the following information regarding the organization of Triathlon Zimbabwe:

Address: P.O. Box BW 1228, Borrowdale, Harare, Zimbabwe

President: Mr. David Ellis

Secretary General: Ms. Carol Packenham

Should you have any doubts or questions, please feel free to contact us.

Best regards,

Memory Pakati

ACTING SECRETARY GENERAL